Year 6

Welcome back to a new school year and to Year 6 — Shakespeare Class!

We are now the top of the school and ready and raring to be excellent role models for our younger year groups. There is a great deal of responsibility, plenty of challenges and much new learning for our Year 6 pupils to navigate. Of course, there is much fun to be had along the way too. They have made a flying start and I am certain of a positive and successful year ahead.

Mrs Dickens.



If you are not already, please ensure that are connected to Dojo. I frequently communicate important information on there such as forest school dates, changes to timetables and so on.

You may also use Dojo messenger to communicate with me also.

I have resent the invites out via email but do let me know if you are having any issues.



Year 6 have been discussing our school's values, respectful, safe and ready. We have thought about what these values look like in school and how to model them.

Things to remember:

- ⇒ Named water bottles
- ⇒ Contact books
- ⇒ PE kits on PE days which are <u>Tues-days and Thursdays</u>
- ⇒ Home learning in every Wednesday

Important Date:

A SATs information session will take place on Wednesday 14th September in the Year 6 classroom at 3.15. It will provide you with some very useful information for the year and it will be lovely to meet you in person!

Home Learning

Your new home learning grid is coming out this Friday and will also be added to Dojo too.

We ask that children complete just one activity from the grid each week and return to school every Wednesday.

We also ask that children read daily and that this is recorded in the contact book.

Children should also be using TT Rockstars at least 3 times a week.

SirLinkaLot should also be used 2– 3 times a week.

Log in details for the above are on the home learning grids.